
 

 

 

Adoption of the 2010 National Building Code of Canada and new section 9.36 (Energy 

Efficiency)  

 

Please be advised that the National Building Code of Canada 2010 including the new Section 

9.36 will be enforced as of January 1, 2015.  

 

The 2010 Code as well as the addition of section 9.36 will bring significant changes. For this 

reason, we recommend you consult the 2010 Code and familiarize yourself with these changes.  

 

Additional bulletins will be sent in 2015 to inform you on new requirements, policies and 

procedures by the Building Inspection Sector.  

 

If you have any questions, please call 877.7855. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


